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Comments: | am totally against this proposal. The Sandias need less development, not more. They are the last
vestige of anything resembling a wilderness and the current Sandia Ski area development is more than enough.
Increased profits or "things to do" on the mountain is a terrible rationale for building more development.
Increased visitation is not a good thing for the forest or wilderness. We need to stop this idiotic idea, and stop it
now. Let's try to encourage people to actually learn to appreciate nature and wilderness, and not as a backdrop
for the latest thrill rides. We don't need or want a little piece of Dollyworld to come to the Sandias.



